
 
From: Jason H  
Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 2:44 PM 
To: Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Kessler, Raymond <Raymond.Kessler@hamilton.ca>; 
Slowka, Bill <Bill.Slowka@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Resignation Letter 
 
Attention Hamilton Farmers’ Market Board, 
 
I regret to inform you that I am resigning from my position on the Hamilton Farmers’ Market Board 
immediately. 
 
A growth opportunity has presented itself for RELAY Coffee Roasters outside the Hamilton Farmers’ 
Market that will require much of my attention and energy to succeed.  
 
I thank you for the opportunity to work with you and the work you all do.  It is encouraging to see how 
much this community works toward seeing the downtown market be a success.   
 
As a vendor, RELAY Coffee Roasters will continue to provide a positive coffee experience at the Hamilton 
Farmers Market today and for the future. 
 
I apologize for the inconvenience this resignation creates.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jason Hofing 
 
RELAY Coffee Roasters 
Hamilton, ON 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


